
APRIL 8-10 ,  2019  |  SALY,  SENEGAL

SAVE THE DATE for this  year's  Feed the Future Innovation 
Lab for  Collaborative Research on Sustainable Intensification (SIIL) 
Annual Meeting. SIIL subawardees, external advisory board, 
collaborators, management entity staff, and USAID representatives will 
gather on April 8-10 at the Palm Beach Hotel in Saly, Senegal. Additionally, we 
are excited to welcome Peace Corps volunteers, as well as ISRA and 
university research scholars, to join us for the meeting.

The event will feature SIIL consortia and project presentations, field visits, 
and the opportunity to network with partners and visit the Center for 
Regional Drought Adaptation Improvement (CERAAS) in Thies, Senegal.

Registration details will be made available late January 2019. 
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